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gmh 5 Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
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14th August, 1925.

Dear S8ir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 10th
instant, with regard to the complaint received from
the Owner of the steamer "LILLY MARGRETHE" in connexion
with the drawing of the tail shaft of this vassel and the
examination of the alterations to the donkey boiler
rrangements, and I have to say in reply that your
explanation of the circumstances is carefully noted.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.



